HOSTING THE C-SPAN BUS IN YOUR COMMUNITY


The C-SPAN Bus is an interactive, multi-media presentation center that travels the country to promote and enhance C-SPAN’s extensive resources and political coverage. It stops at book festivals, high schools, and universities to host students and teachers around the nation, giving them an inside look at C-SPAN’s comprehensive educational and political resources.  See it in action here: C-SPAN Bus
** The Bus is 45 feet long, 8 feet wide and 13.5 feet tall.  A highly visible parking spot is essential to ensure a successful event and should be discussed early in the planning stages to guarantee a great spot!

VISIT TO A MIDDLE SCHOOL OR HIGH SCHOOL

Students and Teachers:

· Students tour the Bus for 20 minutes in groups of 10 - 12. 

· AP government/social studies, history, journalism, and video production classes are the best audiences.

· Students will learn about ways to use C-SPAN resources in the classroom and how C-SPAN can help them stay informed about the federal government. Web resources include C-SPAN’s Video Library, American History TV, and Book TV. Students will also learn about StudentCam – C-SPAN’s annual video documentary competition for middle and high school students. $100,000 in prizes is awarded.

· Teachers also have the opportunity to learn about C-SPAN Classroom, a free primary source online resource for educators that offers timely teachable videos, Constitution clips, and much more! We would like to schedule an educator workshop which may be applicable towards continuing education credits. 

VISIT TO A UNIVERSITY

At a university, invite political science, journalism, communications, education, and public policy majors, as well as College Democrats, College Republicans, and student government to visit the Bus.  
Faculty, Department Chairs, and Student Groups:

· We REQUEST a highly visible parking location near a student union or main campus building.
· Invite students, faculty, and staff to tour the Bus and learn about ways to utilize web resources for class assignments and presentations.  Give extra credit to those students who attend!  
· Faculty and student groups should be involved in planning, promoting, and attending the event, as well as highlighting the internship opportunities to fellow students. 
Tips to Make the Visit Successful
· HIGHLIGHT the Bus visit in your community. Helpful resources are available here, such as a media release, Bus photos, and a VIP invitation template to encourage local residents, elected officials, and media to pay a visit to the Bus.

· SHARE on social media. C-SPAN uses Facebook, Twitter, and Instagram to promote a Bus visit. A great way to announce and promote the upcoming Bus visit is via your social media accounts.  Sample tweets can be found here, and the Bus’s Twitter handle is @cspanbus.
